
Courtesy call on Dr. Jerobeam Shaanika, Deputy Executive Director and 

Head of Department of Multilateral Relations and Cooperation, Ministry 

of International Relations and Trade (15 May 2025) 

 

On 15 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma paid a courtesy call on Dr. Jerobeam Shaanika, 

Deputy Executive Director and Head of Department of Multilateral Relations and 

Cooperation, Ministry of International Relations and Trade, to introduce himself and 

exchange views on various aspects of Japan-Namibia relations for strengthening our 

cooperation on the international arena including the upcoming Ninth Tokyo International 

Conference on African Development (TICAD 9). 

 


